
From: Sherri Wilson
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: Tuell 23-03 2A# 400218435, Rosewood Resources
Date: Monday, November 21, 2011 2:11:37 PM

Yes, please change.
 
From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 2:30 PM
To: Sherri Wilson
Subject: Tuell 23-03 2A# 400218435, Rosewood Resources
 
Sherri,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400218435) for the Rosewood Resources Tuell 23-03
location, located in the NESW Sec 3 T3N R46W Yuma County, Colorado.  The COGCC requests the
following changes regarding the data submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the
Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
Water Resources:
 
Based on a review of aerial photographs included on the COGCC website there is a small pond
located 1525 feet south east of the proposed well location.
 

·         The distance to surface water is required to be amended from 5280 feet to 1525 feet.
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or
concerns regarding the Tuell 34-03 form 2A.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
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